# OREVER SMILES

Official Newsletter from Dr. Yan Razdolsky Specialist in Orthodontics for Children & Adults

### The Forever Smiles Holiday

## F FVFN

Wow! So many thanks to our amazing patients, friends and families who

joined us in our Forever Smiles annual holiday movie tradition. This event is one that the team looks forward to all year and has garnered quite a turnout with patients, family and friends. Past movie events have even been featured in the Chicago Tribune! Dr. Razdolsky and the Forever Smiles team had such a wonderful time at this year's private movie event held Saturday, November 17 at the Buffalo Groves Theaters. This year we witnessed the magic of Fantastic Beasts - The Crimes of

Grindlewald. We won't

spoil the ending, but surely this was one of our most magical movie events ever! We had so many guests in attendance we couldn't even count.

"This is our way of saying thank you to our amazing patients and friends," said Anna Razdolsky. "The holidays are a time of giving and sharing, and we want to remind our patients their smile is the most important gift of all!"

The Forever Smiles bright orange sweatshirt give-away this year nearly outshone the smiles on our faces (almost). There was lots of laughter and good times all around, along with mouth-watering popcorn, treats, and most importantly, lots of Forever Smiles!

As always, the Forever Smiles team really enjoys celebrating the Holidays with their patients and friends. See you next year!









**FOREVER SMILES** 

Dr. Yan Razdolsky and his daughter, Dr. Elizabeth Razdolsky-Michalczyk celebrated her birthday in style at an education conference in November. No kidding! There's nothing that says party like sitting in a lecture. However, the program did feature orthodontic mini implants and

temporary anchorage devices or **TADs** which are affixed to the patient's bone to enable simpler, more effective treatment. In some instances. advanced these orthodontic devices can even replace



headgear altogether. This is news worthy of celebrating for many patients, and a significant advancement in helping to treat a patient who otherwise might require surgery.

"Treating complicated orthodontic cases in uncomplicated ways, both non-surgically and even conserving teeth by avoiding extractions is a goal for us at Forever Smiles, said Dr. Razdolsky. (cont'd on back)











## TADS A Cause for Celebration

"We would always prefer to offer patients the least invasive treatments whenever possible," he added.

At the two-day conference Dr. Razdolsky and Elizabeth participated in a hands-on workshop and open panel discussion where they learned the latest techniques for mastering effective TADs placement, mechanics and how to address more complex orthodontic cases using TADs.

And, although they did spend Elizabeth's birthday at the conference there was still time for celebration. All the family gathered together in the evening, and yes... there was cake!





## In Closing

Thank you for being part of our Forever Smiles Family. If you have any questions about this newsletter or anything else, please do not hesitate to contact us at our Buffalo Grove office: 847-215-7554 or via email: yan@razdolsky.com. We look forward to providing you and our community with even more reasons to smile!

Truly,

Yan Razdolsky, DDS, BSD, LTD Orthodontist for Children and Adults



